HOSIDE

R e M N R A AR N 0

Date: 2014-05-22

Re: Supersede request for FCC ID: VIYHRM1026A; Granted on May 02, 2014
To Whom It May Concern:

We regret to inform you that due to correct right product name, we have submitted the
wrong Test Reports with error product name exhibit to the filing.

To prevent misunderstanding to the public, we would like to request the FCC to
supersede the exhibit described as Test Reports.

If you have any questions, feel free to contact us. Thank you.

Sincerely yours,

Keiji Mine

Hosiden Corporation
mine@hosiden.com
Tel: (81)729241195



